
 
 
16/8/22 

Lismore Performing Arts Festival  

Venue Rehearsal 
Tuesday 30 August 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our Year 3-6 Class are performing at the Lismore Performing Arts Festival  
on the evening of Wednesday 31 August 2022 at the Whitebrook Theatre, Southern 
Cross University.   We have a venue rehearsal Tuesday 30 August 2022. Students in 
the Small Schools’ Choir will be rehearsing straight after our school performance 
rehearsal.  
 
Transport 
We are calling for available parents to help transport students to the rehearsal. 
Please indicate on the form attached if you can assist. We will need to leave 
Rosebank Public School at 10:20am. Years 3 and 4 students will be finished at 
11.30am ready to return to school. Years 5 and 6 will be finished choir rehearsal at 
12.30pm, ready to return to school.  
 
Costumes 
We are keeping costumes extremely simple this year.  As the students will be 
performing body percussion, it will be effective to wear a long-sleeved black t-shirt 
with only the hands exposed.  Long black pants, black tights or black jeans with 
black shoes. If you need help to organise a costume, please email 
oliver.pescia@det.nsw.edu.au as soon as possible.  
 
Please return completed note to school office by Monday 22 August so we have 
time to organise transport.  

Juanita Thomson      Oliver Pescia 
Principal  Relieving Principal 
Rosebank Public School                  Rosebank Public School 

 

Rosebank Public School 
340 Rosebank Road 
ROSEBANK NSW 2480 
Telephone: 61 2 6688 2126 

www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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16/8/22  

Lismore Performing Arts Festival Venue Rehearsal 
Please check all appropriate boxes below to indicate your agreement/consent: 
  

I give consent for my child __________________________________, (print child’s name) 
to participate in the LPAF venue rehearsal on Tuesday 30 August 2022 at Southern 
Cross University.  

  

I can assist with transport and I have ___ spare seats.   

 OR 

I need assistance to transport my child please and I give permission for my child 
_______________ to travel in private or staff vehicles.  

 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any 
current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of 
Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk 
that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at 
this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, 
and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.  

 

  

Parent/Carer Name: ___________________________ (Please print) 

 

Parent/Carer’s Signature: _______________________ Date:  _____________ 

 


